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I trust that the 68th Precinct is fully investigating the overnight tire slashing incidents that

took place on 71st and 72nd Street between Ridge Boulevard and Third Avenue. We have a

zero tolerance for such acts of vandalism in the Bay Ridge community and we will catch

those who did this and see that they are prosecuted to the full extent of the law. Anyone

with any information, or if you have a video camera that may have captured this, should

contact the 68th Precinct so to lead to a swift arrest


